
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

21st June 2021 

This weeks story is ‘Ten little 

pirates.’ The children will be 

able to act out parts of the 

story, and also choose their 

favourite part. We will be 

developing the children’s 

understanding of how and why questions. 

Literacy We are looking at the 

number nine this 

week.  

The children will be  

having a go at doing 

some mark making in 

the garden, and  

making a nine using 

chalks, sand and 

water painting. 

Maths  

Topic 
 

We are introducing the children to the next 

part of our topic which is Pirates.  

The children will be making their own treasure 

maps and going on a treasure hunt around 

the garden to find golden coins. 

The children will also be looking at what things 

float and sink in the water tray. 

Please ensure that your child has sun 

cream applied before Nursery, and bring 

in a named sun hat and water bottle. 

Please can masks be worn at drop off 

and collection times, and can we ensure 

that we are all maintaining a 2-metre 

distance at all times. This will help ensure 

we keep our school as safe as possible. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 Other Information 


